
 
 

COVID-19 Statement  
 

 

Over the past few months we have loved every minute of welcoming our guests back 

to the hotel, but to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our employees and guests are 

at the forefront of our priorities we will be closing the hotel from Thursday 5th 

November 2020, inclusive. We will explicitly follow the current government 

guidelines, of which are under constant review and look forward to opening our doors 

on 2nd December. Our accommodation will be open for essential travel bookings, 

please see more details below.  

 

Accommodation Bookings 

 

All accommodation bookings will be cancelled between these dates, if the booking 

was pre-paid this is non-refundable, but we are more than happy to reschedule your 

stay for another date. Please contact our reservations team on 

reservations@roslinhotel.com for more information.  

 

We are welcoming guests who need accommodation for essential travel only. You can 

stay at the hotel if you are travelling for work or medical purposes. This will be a 

strictly room only basis and none of our food or beverage facilities will be open. You 

can book your stay on https://www.roslinhotel.com/covid-19-information  

 

We will have receptionists at the hotel, following strict health and safety guidelines, 

to welcome you and provide more information about your stay.  

 

 

Restaurant & Afternoon Tea Bookings 

 

All restaurant and afternoon tea bookings between Thursday 5th November and 

Wednesday 2nd December will be cancelled and all deposits paid will be refunded. If 

you would like to rebook for the future, please visit our dining website for more 

information on menus and booking – www.roslinhotel.com/roslin-dining 

 

We are excited to announce we will be offering Afternoon Tea Take – Away for 

collection from the hotel between Friday – Sunday, 12pm-2pm. Our famous Roslin 

tradition will be £17.50 per person, featuring scrumptious finger sandwiches, 
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decadent pastries and homemade buttermilk fruit and plain scones – with Tiptree jam 

and Devonshire clotted cream.  The minimum order will be for 2 people and will be 

available to order online at https://www.roslinhotel.com/roslin-dining/autumn-

afternoon-tea - orders must be placed 24 hours before collection time.  

 
Roslin Retreat 

 

The Roslin Retreat will be closed from Thursday 5th November due to the current 

government guidelines; all bookings will be cancelled, and our receptionists will do 

their best to reallocate your appointment for after 2nd December (subject to re-

opening).  
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